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Honorary Fellow 
 
Professor YUEN Kwok Yung, Henry Fok Professor and Chair of Infectious Diseases, 
Department of Microbiology of the University of Hong Kong, was conferred Honorary 
Fellowship of the College at the  Fellowship Conferment Ceremony on 25 September 2021. 
 

 
 
College Souvenir for Members 
 
This year marks the 30th anniversary of the College. To commemorate this special event, 
each College member will receive a set of College souvenirs from the College Council – a 
College Paper Notebook and a College Umbrella.    
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The souvenirs are now ready for collection at the College Secretariat office. Please come to 
pick it up during the office hours of the Secretariat.  
 
College Secretariat office: Room 908, 9/F, HK Academy of Medicine Jockey Club Building, 
99 Wong Chuk Hang Road, Hong Kong 
*Office hours : 9:30 am – 1 pm  and  2 pm - 5:30 pm 
*The College staff may sometimes be out of office for work, please make an appointment via 
email before coming. 
For enquiries: Hkccm@hkam.org.hk  
 
CME Reports for the CME Cycle 2020-2022 
 
The College will soon send out CME reports for the CME cycle 2020-2022 for completion 
by fellows. Fellows may visit and login to the Academy’s iCMECPD website at  
https://www.icmecpd.hk/login.aspx to check the updated CME points before completion of 
the report.  
 
 
Annual Subscription for 2021-2022 
 
The invoice for annual subscription 2021-2022 will be sent to all members in October 2021. 
If you are going to retire from all remunerative practice/job/business by October 2021, 
please send written applications to the College Secretariat for paying the retiree rate in 
2021/22.    
 
If you are having your 65th birthday by October 2021, you can also apply to pay the reduced 
rate of annual subscription by sending a written application and a copy of your Identity Card 
to the College Secretariat. 
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